Lee, Chris

From:

Jeffrey Kroll <alienacean@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, July 21, 2016 1:12 PM

To:

Lee, Chris

Subject:

RE: 2016 Annual Report - Carora, Venezuela

Hi Chris,

I am the current board president at Peace Action Wisconsin. I understand from past president Danny Pneuman that you have requested we send someone to attend a meeting regarding the sister-city relationship with Carora. Unfortunately, Peace Action Wisconsin is no longer involved in working on the sister-city relationship. The staff in the Venezuela Consulate General based in Chicago, the person who used to coordinate our "delegation" trips, and others chose not to continue working with us due to disagreements over the proper path forward, and the worsening political situation in Venezuela. A new organization will have to decide to take on this relationship, and we will certainly support their efforts.

Thanks for reaching out!
Best,
-Jeffrey Kroll

Lee, Chris

From:

Danny Pneuman <djpneuman@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, June 21, 2016 10:55 PM

To:

Lee, Chris

Cc:

info@peaceactionwi.org; mitch@peaceactionwi.org; barryp.keefe@gmail.com

Subject:

Re: 2016 Annual Report - Carora, Venezuela

Dear Mr. Chris Lee,

Peace Action/Peace Education Project no longer operates the Sister City relationship with Caracas Venezuela. There has been no activity in the last year to report on that I am aware of.

We regret not informing you earlier. If any further notice or action needs to occur in order to dissolve PAWI's relationship with the MKE City Council on this matter, please let us know.

Thank you,

Daniel Pneuman

On Tue, Jun 21, 2016 at 2:46 PM, Lee, Chris < clee@milwaukee.gov > wrote:

Please note the email subject line has been revised accordingly.

From: Lee, Chris

Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2016 1:45 PM

To: 'info@peaceactionwi.org'; 'djpneuman@gmail.com'; 'mitch@peaceactionwi.org'; 'barryp.keefe@gmail.com'

Subject: 2016 Annual Report - Bomet County, Kenya

Dear Peace Action Wisconsin and the Carora Sister Cities Committee,

We have not received your 2016 Sister City annual report for Carora, Venezuela, which was mailed to you earlier this year. The report was due April 6, 2016. Attached is a copy of that letter.

Please submit your 2016 annual report as soon as possible.

If there has been a change in personnel, please forward this email to the appropriate individuals.

~	٠	4	1
200	11	icerel	V
الساد	**	rwwx wi	19

Chris Lee

Staff Assistant

Council Records Section

City Clerks Office

City of Milwaukee

Phone: 414-286-2232

Fax: 414-286-3456

clee@milwaukee.gov

The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless otherwise exempted from the public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-mail should presume that e-mail is subject to release upon request, and is subject to state records retention requirements. See City of Milwaukee full e-mail disclaimer at www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer

Daniel Pneuman

(518) 947-8660 | djpneuman@gmail.com

Visa Coordinator, AFS USA | Co Director, Africa Educates | Online English Teacher, EF

[&]quot;In so many ways, the closet I have come out of is similar to the wardrobe my relieved parents stepped out of when I unlocked them after the police left. If you are black in South Africa, the inhuman laws of apartheid closet you. If you are gay in South Africa, the homophobic customs and laws of this society closet you. If you are black and gay in South Africa, well, then it really is all the same closet, the same wardrobe. Inside is darkness and oppression. Outside is freedom. It is as simple as that." ~ Simon Nkoli